
MINUTES 

ASHE COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

June 11, 2013 

 

The Board held its final budget work session beginning with dinner at 6:00 pm and all members present. 

The Board reviewed and discussed each of the budget requests from principals and directors and took 
into consideration the recommendations of the Superintendent and Chief Financial Officer.  The final 
budget was adopted by line item. 

The final budget from the County is to be voted upon June 18, 2013.   

The Board was given copies of the proposed policy updates for Sections 4000 (Student Services), 7000 
(Personnel) and 10000 (Technology) to review prior to taking action at its June year-end/July luncheon 
meeting on June 28 at the annex. 

The Board went into closed session for the purpose of considering a personnel action that involves an 
officer or employee of this Board [N.C. General Statute §143.318.11(a)(6)].   

The Board returned to regular session. 

A motion by Mr. Williams and a second by Vice Chairman Jones gave unanimous approval to the 
employment of Bobby Joe (BJ) Lewis as a science teacher at Ashe County High effective August 15, 2013 
contingent upon drug screen and criminal history check. 

There being no further business, the Chairman immediately declared the meeting adjourned at 9:48 pm. 


